
Project Update: August 2021 
 
I am writing to provide updates on the project. I am happy to inform you that in spite 
of the covid waves and very limited help, our team was successful in completing most 
of the tasks and fieldwork. As the project is coming to an end next month, I was hoping 
to get some clarity on a few points, which I have mentioned below.  
 
Before that, I would like to inform you that the findings have been presented in a 
manuscript and has been submitted to Frontiers in Forests and Global Change (under 
review) and has also been presented in the most recent ATBC (Association for Tropical 
Biology and Conservation) conference, held last month. Please find the presentation 
in the following link (the first presentation): https://youtu.be/caMtHb7ZiQc 
 

https://youtu.be/caMtHb7ZiQc

